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SAVE THE DATE!  
 
NO BUNCO IN DECEMBER 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
Dec 7...Steak Dinner w/HIT CITY ROCKERS 
Dec 14...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
Dec 15...Children’s Christmas Party w/Santa 
Dec 21...Dinner w/SHOWDOWN BAND 
Dec 31...New Year’s Eve w/GHOSTRIDERS  
       
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

 

See Flyer for 

 complete  

information! 



 

Your Membership ensures our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven 

are taken care of!  Renew your membership 

dues now and take advantage of  

Lodge/Chapter SAVINGS! 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                  Alan Kosbab 
2 Year Trustee                   Pete Street 
3 Year Trustee                  John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms        
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       Dave Connors  
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   Yvonne Stone 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide       

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Carla Albright 
Member       Tina Farrell      

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Evelyn Raedel 
Member       Brittney Fleck 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-19) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-19) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

Hello everyone, 

                    Here we are at the end of November. It 
has been a full month, starting with the Halloween 
Adult party on Oct. 26th featuring the Showdown 
band.  There were many great costumes. It was 
hard to decide which ones were 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
place. The dinner was great as always. Thanks to 
all that came out in costume, we had a great time. 

          On October 27th, Tina and Carla Chaired a 
Halloween party/carnival for the Moose children, 
friends, and family.  They had many volunteers 

that made a candy trail, donated candy and goodies, and helped with 
games.  The kids had to go to different stations for their candy. Bonnie and 
Danny made board games for the kids to play; they had a cakewalk and a 
costume contest as well. There was lots of food and music throughout the 
day and early evening.  Great job, people!  Thank you to all that             
volunteered and made this Halloween party for the kids a real success. 

          Moving on to November 3rd, we had a Roaring Twenties celebration 
for CA/NV Deputy Grand Regent, Charly Papp. Jason was the DJ and 
everyone dressed in Roaring Twenties fashion.  The lodge was completely 
transformed. Carla, Linda, Yvonne and Jeanne with lots of helpers, did a 
fantastic job with the decorations. Thanks to all that put it all together. 

          On the 16th, we had a pre-Thanksgiving dinner at the lodge for all 
members.  We had plenty of food this year with all the trimmings. We also 
had a great band for dancing. 

Thanks to all the cooks who pulled this all together. I know it was not 
easy. 

          On Nov. 17th, Jesse, David, Carla, Tina and crew put on a          
MooseStock in the park. Many bands played and there was food for      
purchase from 12 noon to 10pm. There were a least four bands that I saw.  
People came and went until the wee hours of the night. Hope we make 
this a yearly event?! 

         We still have our Christmas party for the kids coming up on Dec. 
15th, so do not forget to sign up your kids.  They must be signed up in  
advance so Santa knows how many gifts to bring to the party! 

         We will also be getting the tickets for our New Year’s Eve party out 
soon (more information to follow). Note: Starting January 4th, the cover 
charge for bands will be $5 for members and $7 for guests.  If we don’t 
find a way to cover the cost of the bands we will have to cut back on the 
number of times we have a band every month! 

Fraternally yours, 

Phil Persails 
Governor 
 

 



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

Co-workers, 

 

           Well November has been a very busy month, and we are not done 
yet.  The month started with the celebration of Charly Papp’s new position as 
Deputy Grand Regent for CA/NV.  The celebration was a great success.          
Everyone worked hard to make it happen. Kathy, Sandy and Bobby worked     
together to get the dinner out on time. Girl Scout Troop 4418 (Cadets), did a    
fantastic job serving the dinner, we are so proud of them.   

          Carla, Linda, Carla's mom, David and Jeanne did all the decorations, and 
Liz Crewdson made the Great Pappsby sign welcoming everyone to the celebra-
tion. Thank you all for all you do.  

          November 8th we celebrated The College of Regents higher degree.  The 
ceremony honored new Collegian Liz Crewdson who received her degree in New Orleans, a tassel change 
from green to red for Heide White, and Charly received her red stole.  Following the ceremony, we had a    
wonderful dinner and had an opportunity drawing with lots of great prizes.  Congratulations to our honored  
Collegians.  

          On November 9
th
 (a day early) during the band’s 8 PM break, we celebrated the Marine Corps birthday 

with a cake and the formal cake cutting ceremony using a Marine Corps saber.   

          On November 11th, we honored our Veterans with a free breakfast for Veterans Day. Sadly we did not 
have the turn out we had hoped for, but we hope the Veterans that did come for breakfast enjoyed            
themselves.  I know we were delighted to honor them. 

          November 16th we served a pre-Thanksgiving dinner for all members. Thanks to the sign up list, we had 
plenty of food for all. 

          On November 17
th
, Jesse Farrell put on our first MooseStock.  It was a great success with multiple 

bands playing throughout the day and evening from 12 – 10 PM.  Even our local guitar players from     
Wednesday night got up on stage and jammed.  They served food all day and everyone in attendance had a 
great time.  It hasn’t been confirmed, but we’re guessing this may be at the minimum, an annual event!  Great 
job, Jesse and crew!   

          On November 18
th,

 June Tavernier remarried her first husband Robert Fleck!  Their reception was     
fantastic and we are so happy for June, Robert and the entire family.  Congratulations on finding love again! 

           The Lodge was closed from November 22-24
th
 so our volunteers could enjoy Thanksgiving with their 

family and friends.  Thank you for your patience and understanding while the lodge was closed allowing them 
this well-deserved time.  We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your family and friends.  This is a 
time to be grateful and we are so grateful for our Moose family, we pray the rest of the holiday season will be 
one of blessings, good health, and safety. 

          The Lodge opened up for breakfast Sunday morning, November 25
th
.  We had a nice turn out for    

breakfast, thank you to all of you who came to support the Lodge.  Sadly, the day ended with a Memorial for 
our departed co-worker, Melita Sullivan.  Melita passed away on November 16

th
 and we celebrated her life 

with a Women of the Moose Memorial on Sunday afternoon.  Thank you to those that were able to get away to 
join us.     

          As you can see, November was a very busy Month. Mark your calendars for the Children’s Christmas 
party on December 15

th
, the Adult ugly Christmas Sweater contest on Friday night (date to be announced) and 

of course the New Year’s Eve celebration with the Ghostriders on December 31
st
.  Tickets for the New Year’s 

Eve celebration will be on sale no later than Monday December 3
rd

.  Watch your week at a glance for more 
Moose Events for December. 

          See you at the Escondido family moose lodge! 

  

Fraternally yours  

Lydia Persails   

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

                    If you haven’t joined the Moose Riders, you’re missing being with a great group of members.   We will be putting 
together a new email list so if you’re a member, it's time to pay your yearly $10 dues and please update your email.  If you’re 
interested in becoming a member, please see Jesse Farrell or Charly Papp for an application to join.  The more members 
the more fun we have.  Remember, you DO NOT have to have a motorcycle to be a Moose Rider, you just want to have fun 
exploring new places! 

            It’s not official yet, but Jesse is working on a ridge out to the desert to Agua Caliente.  There’s a mineral spring 
there with an indoor hot spring spa.  He’s checking to see if everything is open before the ride is confirmed.  What do you 
think? A fun ride on a bike or in the car and a day at a spa sounds pretty nice in December! 

     As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for   monthly  
special burger , like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the week at a glance for 
the special of the month).   

      From all the Escondido Moose Riders, we wish you a safe and happy Holiday Season. 

Until Next Time, 

Escondido Moose Riders 

Jesse Farrell, President 

 The Escondido Lodge and Chapter wishes to give a warm WELCOME to the following new members: (LOOM 

new members were not provided at the time this was printed): 

   New Member                Sponsor 

   LORRI BUXTON                FRANK ALMOND 

   TAMARA BROTHERTON             Transfer from Lemon Grove  

   KASSI BUSS                 CHARLY PAPP 

   ERIKA SHANNON               CHARLY PAPP 

   KATELYNN KILCREASE             PAT WALKER 

   LUCY MORSE                CINDY MINTZ 

 

We welcome you and hope that you will enjoy and participate in the many events, meals, line dancing, Friday night bands 

and more that our Lodge has to offer.  If you want to learn more about our Lodge or Chapter, please attend a general 

meeting.  The Loom meets the 1st & 3rd Thursday of the month at 7 PM, the Chapter (WOTM) meets the 2nd & 4th Thursday 

of each month at 7 PM.  We look forward to meeting you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 







 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



DECEMBER 2018 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 

      ESCONDIDO, CALIFORNIA-FAMILY CENTER #1874 
LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 
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Escondido Fami ly  Center  No.  1874  

Women of  the  Moose Chapter  No.  1310  
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Escondido Moose Lodge 

25721 Jesmond Dene Road 

Escondido CA 92026-8627 
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STAY INFORMED! 

DO WE HAVE YOUR  

CORRECT EMAIL OR 


